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‘Tamra Rubin’; PDKing0000@aol.com; Matt Steinle; Clint Loftman
Response to objection to closure of fuel leak case RO0003138
RO3138_SWI_R_2014-11-05.pdf; CORRES_2014-09-09_2.pdf

On September 5, 2014, Alameda County Environmental Health received your objection to closure of fuel leak case
RO0003138 for the Cathedral Gardens site at 638 21° Street in Oakland, CA. We forwarded your comments to the
responsible parties for the fuel leak case and requested that they submit a response. A response to your comments
dated November 5, 2014 was prepared by P&D Environmental and is attached to this email message. ACEH has
evaluated the site conditions and the response to your comments by P&D Environmental and find that the conditions
described in your comments do not appear to be related to the fuel leak case. Therefore, we will proceed with closure

of fuel leak case RO0003138.

Complaints regarding odors of the nature described in your comments may be forwarded to the Bay Area Air Quality
Management District (www.baagmd.gov), which is the government agency that regulates air pollution issues of the
nature described in your comments.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health

Jerry.wickham@acgov.org

510-567-6791



